High Littleton C. of E. Primary School,
High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761472800
Email: office@highlittletonschool.com

Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

Robin Class Newsletter Term 5 2024
(Monday 15th April - Friday 24th May)

Dear Parents/Carers,

| hope everybody has had a restful break and that the children are ready for Term 5. | have
detailed below what you can expect the children will be learning during this term.

The Write Stuff
This term the Robins will be refining the skill of creating a non-fiction, balanced argument. The
theme of this argument/debate will be centred around the tricky subject regarding Screen-Use.

Maths
During this term, we will be focusing on the Statistics, Shape, Position & Direction and Decimals
units of work.

Science:
In science, Robin Class will be concentrating on Imbalanced Forces including: gravity, air
resistance, water resistance, friction and levers, pulleys & gears.

History
In History, we will be learning about: How did the Maya civilisation compare to the
Anglo-Saxons?

PE
Mondays: Tennis
Tuesdays: Athletics (running, triple jump and throwing)

Religions and Worldviews
Judaism: God and the Covenant

PSHE (Jigsaw)
Relationships

“Love each other as | have loved you” John 15:12
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Computing
Programming A - Selection in physical computing.

Design & Technology
By the end of this term, the children will be given the opportunity to design and cook their own

bolognese recipe. (Alternative options will be available for any dietary preferences/requirements).

Lastly, we will continue our learning in French and our Ukulele lessons will now be taught on a
Monday afternoon with Mr Nosworthy.

Please note: Mr Nosworthy will now be delivering a Ukulele After School Club on Mondays this
term. Please see the club sign up for more information.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me
and | look forward to seeing you all soon at parents evening.

Best wishes,
Mr Smalley

Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website with parent calendar at bottom of page

Any queries or concerns, please catch me after school (except Wednesdays when Mrs Beale will
be dismissing the class) or email me via the school office.

“Love each other as | have loved you” John 15:12
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